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Dear Bikeway Projects 
 
A CBD BUG member has drawn to our attention several reconstructed driveway entrances 
to commercial properties outbound on Annerley Road as part of the bikeways project.  
These entrances all seem to have a significantly raised lip that could potentially catch the 
front tyre of a bicycle crossing them at an acute angle.  It is currently unclear whether the 
new bitumen road surface will ensure these lips become flush with the carriageway. 
 
We note there has been a recent bicycle crash at the Queens Wharf development that 
involved a driveway crossing of similar dimensions which led to the person involved being 
hospitalised.  We understand that legal proceedings seeking compensation are currently 
underway. 
 
We urge you to ensure that all newly constructed driveway crossings are made flush with 
the carriageway as part of the project. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Richard Bean 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
12 February 2019 
 
 
Cc: Cr Jonathan Sri, Cr Amanda Cooper, Bicycle Queensland 
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